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Is your child due to

start school next August?

Come along to
St Michael's Primary Open Day
on Monday 2" December
at 2.00 p.m.

The afternoon will include a presentation,
a tour of the school, a chance to meet other
prospective parents over a tea or coffee
and ask school management any questions
you may have about St. Michael's prior
to school enrolments.

We hope you can make it
and look forward to meeting you.

Further details will be sent out regarding arrangements
for specific enrolments. Please continue to followf

us on X(twitter) @StMichaelsPNS and check odr
website for updates




